
  
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                     
 
 
  
 
Dear Members and Volunteers, 
 
TAHC REPORT  May 2022 
 
This month volunteers have spent 220 in the Centre and greeted 81 visitors, one of them being from 
Canada. He was a member of a well known  Torpoint family who emigrated in 1981.  
At least 132 voluntary hours have been worked at home. These include the 80 hours worked by Maddie 
Creek in Torcare. Maddie has been adding photographs to our catalogue for 16 years and will be 
including some of them in memory books for use of Torcare’s dementia patients. Maddie will 
personally fund this project. 
The magnificent Platinum Jubilee displays in our cabinets have been appreciated by visitors and will be 
in place until the end of June. The Jubilee pictorial display will be transferred to the Council Chambers 
for the Big Lunch on June 5th. The DVD of Torpoint in June 1953 will also be shown on the big screen. 
Displays for the 40th Anniversary of the Falkands war will be at the Big Breakfast for the Veterans. 
About half of our collection of books has now been catalogued by 3 volunteers. 
Preparation are also complete for the displays to be taken to The Family History Day at Liskeard on June 
18th. We hope some Torpointers will support us at the free event that runs from 10am until 3pm in 
Liskeard Public Hall, West Street on Saturday June 18th 2022. 
The Volunteers Get Together in the Hub on May 7th was well attended. 
June’s Get Together will be the AGM held in the Hub at 6pm for 6.45 on Thursday June 9th. 
We hope to see members old and new who will be offered some light refreshments and a look around 
prior to the meeting. The main item on the agenda is to introduce the amended Constitution which 
needs to be accepted by the members. 
 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 

Mike Pearn, Chairman                                                                                                                                                  
Copy to The Hub Manager (for info).                                                                                                                              
Torpoint Town Council 
                               

Torpoint Archives & Heritage Centre,                                                                               
The Hub, Fore Street, Torpoint, Cornwall. PL11 2AG. 

Telephone: 07530976981 
Email: admin@torpointarchives.org.uk 

President; Sir Richard Carew Pole OBE 
Torpoint Organisation of the Year 2013-2014 

Registered Charity No. 1043650 
Founder members Pat & Freda Manning 

 
 


